TLC Transitions, LLC

d/b/a Worry-free Moving
11410 NE 124™ St. PMB 668
Kirkland, WA 98034-4399

Carole Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

March 26, 2007
Dear Ms. Washburn,

I have received the notice of hearing, set for April 25, 2007 at 9:30 a.m, to consider the
complaint of TLC Moving and Storage, Inc. v. TLC Transitions, LLC d/b/a Worry-free
Moving. I wish to make you aware of a number of changes in the underlying situation
pertaining to this case.

TLC Transitions, LLC d/b/a Worry-free Moving has decided to change its name. The
name of the Limited Liability Company has been changed to Expert Services with the
Secretary of State and the trade name has been changed to Total Transitions with the
Department of Licensing. As you can see, there is no vestige of “TLC” anywhere in our
new naming plan. On Thursday, March 22, I received a message from Tina Leipski of
the Licensing Division of the Washington UTC to the effect that she had confirmed both
these changes and would be issuing a provisional permit in the new name as soon as she
received verification of the proper insurance in the new name. I have requested the
company’s insurance agent to make these changes.

With the changes described above, it seems that the hearing scheduled for April 25" is no
longer necessary, that either the complainant could withdraw the complaint or the UTC
might declare the hearing unnecessary. I certainly am prepared to come to the hearing
that is scheduled, but it would seem that the basis for the complaint is now moot.

Please advise me regarding any changes to the planned April 25% hearing.

Yours truly, .

Sty Uplpirry
Stanley Watkins

TLC Transitions, LLC
d/b/a Worry-free Moving

cc. Craig Elliot, TLC Moving & Storage, Inc.



